
 

 

 

Relevant Information 

 
Hidroituango, the future power generation plant, registers a construction progress 
of 87.8% as of March 31. The goal is to start generating energy with its first two 
units in the second half of 2022. 

EPM permanently evaluates with its expert staff and with the contractors, the 
schedules of works and the project in general, with the purpose of complying 
before November 30, 2022, with the commissioning of the first two power 
generation units, each with an installed capacity of 300 megawatts. 

Any news in this regard will be informed in a timely manner by EPM to the public. 
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